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3rd December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Technology Survey / Remote Working 
 
Although we hope that the majority of our children will now have an uninterrupted experience, there is 
the possibility that an individual child, a class bubble, or indeed the whole school, will need to self-isolate 
for a period of time.  We have therefore put in place a plan for remote learning so that all children can 
continue with their education.   
 
Our plan for remote learning can be found here.  
 
As part of our approach to remote learning, it is important that we have up to date records of the 
technology children are using to access their work.  With Christmas just around the corner, a number of 
family members or children maybe receiving tablets or other devices as presents. 
 
Please complete the questionnaire to confirm the technology your child will have access to from 
Christmas onwards, by Thursday 10th December so we can update our school records.  If you have more 
than one child in the school, please complete this for both children.  The link to the questionnaire is 
below: 

 

Technology Survey - December 2020 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin  
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 

 

 

https://www.southbersted.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Blended-Learning-Oct-2020-1.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1o67-JV8WeYpOFm0misRsNv5ac3B7IPvxNHK6ydx60x8/edit

